
Two  Atheria  Law  Attorneys
Elevated to Partnership
Atheria Law is pleased to announce that Andrew Chan and Joshua
Leach  have  been  elected  to  the  firm’s  partnership.  The
Technology, Privacy, and Cyber team has had the pleasure of
working with Andrew and Josh for many years, and both have
demonstrated an exceptional level of leadership and service to
our clients. We congratulate them on their commitment to the
firm’s culture of transparency and mentorship, and welcome
them to the partnership.

“We  are  incredibly  proud  of  these  talented  attorneys  and
recognize  the  experience  and  energy  they  bring  to  the
partnership,”  said  Atheria  Law  founding  partner  Christina
Terplan. “Our firm is fortunate to have such skilled attorneys
and  we  look  forward  to  their  continued  commitment  to
excellence in serving our clients and building a rewarding and
positive environment in which to work.”

Andrew represents London and U.S. insurers and focuses his
practice on complex technology, media, and cyber matters. His
practice includes providing insurance coverage advice, risk
mitigation,  and  litigation  management  on  matters  involving
data breaches, consumer privacy class actions, intellectual
property disputes, and regulatory investigations.

Josh advises cyber insurers regarding coverage for losses and
claims arising from breach events and facilitates front-line
incident response. With more than two decades of experience
representing  insurers,  Josh’s  experience  also  includes
litigation arising out of disputes over the nature and extent
of insurance coverage, insurance bad faith, and contribution
and subrogation amongst insurers.
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